
Woodland Primary School 
Flinton Grove, 

HULL, HU9 5SN 

Tel: 01482 787000 

Email: admin@woodland.het.academy   

Website: www.woodland.org.uk  

Headteacher:  Mrs M Dodson 

 

  

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that your children are settling in nicely to the new academic 
year at Woodland Primary School. 
 
I would like to invite you to an informal coffee morning with me, your Headteacher,  
on Friday September 13th at 10 am. This will be a wonderful opportunity for us to come together, 
get to know one another better, and explore ways in which we can further strengthen our 
partnership to support the learning and development of your children. 
 
During this relaxed and friendly gathering, I look forward to hearing your thoughts, ideas, and any 
concerns you may have. By working collaboratively, we can ensure that Woodland Primary School 
continues to be a nurturing environment where your children can thrive both academically and 
personally. 
 
Please feel free to bring along any questions or suggestions you may have. I am committed to 
maintaining open and transparent communication with our school community, and this coffee 
morning is just one of the many ways we aim to foster a strong connection between home and 
school. 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 
 
Warmest regards, 

 

 
Mrs Dodson 
Headteacher 
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